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Molina Provider News 
 

 
Authorization process change to 
physician-administered (j-Codes) medications policy 

 
 
Effective July 1, 2024, Molina Healthcare of New Mexico, Inc. will require prior authorization (PA) for 
certain physician-administered (j-code) medications for all participating providers.  
 
Please fax a completed New Mexico PA Request Form for the needed j-codes along with any supporting 
clinical documentation to Pharmacy at (833) 896-0519. Please be advised that additional CPT codes may 
require a separate PA through the Healthcare Services Utilization Management department and can be 
faxed to (833) 558-6769 or submitted through the provider portal.  Our PA forms can be found on our 
website: MolinaHealthcare.com. 

 
Clinical criteria is available upon request. Please call (855) 322-4078.  
 
PA is required before services are rendered. PA status for j-codes (and others) can be found using the PA 
Lookup Tool which is located on our provider page at 
Molinahealthcare.com/providers/nm/medicaid/home.aspx. 

J-codes July 2024 
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